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7 March 2019
Dear Parent/Carer
Parent Substance Misuse Information Evening, Wednesday 20 March 2019
One of our school improvement priorities this session which we have been working in partnership with our Parent Council on, is to increase opportunities for parental engagement.  Further to a successful evening event focussing on Pupil Wellbeing, we have planned another event, this time with a focus on substance misuse. The evening facilitated by Police Scotland will formally begin at 7.00pm and run until approximately 8.30pm. Refreshments will be available from 6.30pm.

Adam Mellis, Partnership Development Officer, Police Scotland, supported by Carol Muir, Health Improvement Officer, NHS Grampian will provide parents/carers with information on current national and local concerns around substance misuse. Adam and Carol will: 
· share "The Slide", a new video resource which will help raise awareness of risk taking behaviour regarding substance misuse

· raise awareness of evidence/symptoms of drug taking/use in young people

· raise awareness of Scottish Families affected by Drugs and Alcohol Services
· raise awareness of different substances through the use of a ‘Drugs Box’, which contains a range of substances currently accessible within our local communities

· facilitate a Question & Answer session

You are warmly invited to join us at this informative evening and urge you to attend if possible.
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely
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Lisa Lees

Depute Head Teacher
Alford Academy


Alford Community Campus


Greystone Road


Alford AB33 8TY


Telephone 019755 62251


Fax 019755 63269


alford.aca@aberdeenshire.gov.uk


www.alfordacademy.aberdeenshire.sch.uk








